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In the matter of an appeal under clause 14(1) of Schedule 1 of the RMA in 
relation to the Queenstown Lakes Proposed District Plan 

Between Slopehill Joint Venture 

Appellant 

And Queenstown Lakes District Council 
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To:   The Registrar 

  Environment Court 

  Christchurch 

And to:  The Respondent 

And to:  The section 274 parties 

1 We act for Slopehill Joint Venture (Appellant) in relation to its appeal on 

Stage 2 of the Queenstown Lakes Proposed District Plan (PDP) (ENV-

2019-CHC-074) (Appeal). 

2 The Appellant no longer has an interest in the Stage 2 decisions on the 

PDP and therefore withdraws the Appeal in its entirety. 

3 The Appellant has advised the Queenstown Lakes District Council 

(Respondent) and section 274 parties of its intention to withdraw. The 

Respondent, the Otago Regional Council, Michael Brial and the section 274 

parties represented by Anderson Lloyd have confirmed there are no issues 

as to costs. No response has been received from Wayne Lynch Limited (as 

successor to the Graeme Todd Family Trust) or the Miller Family Trust. 

Dated this 24th day of August 2023 

 

_____________________________ 

Vanessa Robb/Laura McLaughlan 

Counsel for the Appellant 
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